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Revista Acadêmica Escola Superior do Ministério Público do Ceará

We are presenting the second semester of 2018 edition of the 

Academic Journal of the Public Ministry and have the great satisfaction 

to receive a record number of contributions.

 This channel of interlocution focuses on the functioning of the 

Public Ministry and opens space for a dialog of ideas that produces 

knowledge of approaches, theories and practices.

As in earlier volumes, we have international academic contribu-

tions, and in this edition, we selected juridical articles from authors 

from Argentina, Uganda, Nigeria, Pakistan, Hungary and the Demo-

cratic Republic of Congo. Let us also remind you that, in order to 

democratize access and content, our Journal exists both in a printed 

and an electronic version.

Our aim is that the Journal can contribute to the dissemination of 

knowledge, help us break limits and be a space of excellence for the 

exchange of reflections and experiences. Thus, we are grateful to all 

the writers who have made this Journal so great with their studies 

and researches.

To the honorable reader: we look forward to your contribution to 

the upcoming issues.

Enjoy! 

 

 

Fortaleza, December 14th, 2018.

 

Flávia Soares Unneberg

General Director of the Public Ministry of Ceará´s Superior School

Presentation


